
Luton Irish Forum are now hosting 
Zumba classes. The classes are on 
a Wednesday and Friday evening 

from 7.30 -8.30pm.  
Zumba Step is also held from  

6-7pm 
£5 a class or £20 for 5 classes. 

All abilities are welcome.  
If you are interested in joining and 

want more information please 
email info@lutonirishforum.org or 

call 01582 720447. 

 

The next coach trip to Bournemouth is fully booked. However, there 
are spaces available on the next trip to Kent (Polhill Garden centre 
and shopping village). Please book early to avoid disappointment on 
01582 720447 or visit us at reception.  
Tickets are £10 each, this does not include a lunch.  
 

150th Anniversary of W.B. Yeats 
 
Luton Irish Forum was proud to deliver another fascinating evening of Irish history 
with Irish Ambassador Dan Mulhall, Embassy of Ireland.  The event was organised to 
commemorate the 150th anniversary of the birth of the Irish poet W.B. Yeats (1865
-1939). The Ambassador marked the occasion by speaking about Yeatsõs literary 
achievement, and in particular about the evolution of his work from the melodic 
lyrics of the 1880s and 1890s, for which Yeats is widely renowned, to the great 
modern poems he wrote during the last 20 years of his life. Mr Mulhall reflected on 
Yeatsõs role as an interpreter of the Ireland of his time and as a powerful cultural 
link between Britain and Ireland today.     
 
On the evening there was a multimedia display of works inspired by Yeats from 
local community members, including traditional Irish music from members of St 
Albans and Leagrave Comhaltas, an original drama piece  by year 10 students from 
Cardinal Newman High School, a recitation of an original poem and a very 
impressive art exhibition.   
 
Tom Scanlon, Chair of Luton Irish Forum said ôWe were honoured and delighted 
that the Irish Ambassador supported another Luton Irish Forum initiative; 
commemorating with us the life and works of this great poet and   scholar  to 
our  largest and most enthusiastic audience at any of our cultural seminars to date. 
Mr Mulhall enthralled the audience with his recitations and in depth analysis of the 
poet and his works.   We are indebted to Mr Mulhall, the artists, performers and 
volunteers that made the event a great success.õ 

Dates for your Diary 2015 ð for more information about any of these dates call 01582 720447. 

Childrenõs South End Coach trip Saturday 5th September  

General Meeting Tuesday 15th September (7-9pm) 

Cultural Seminar Tuesday 29th September 

Literary Evening Thursday 8th October 

Volunteerõs Halloween Party Friday 23rd October 

Childrenõs Christmas Party Saturday 5th December 

Elderõs Christmas Party Thursday 10th December 

Welfare  
The welfare service is currently experiencing 
very high volumes of enquiries and the team 
has reduced by a third as a member of staff 
left and we currently have no plans for 
recruitment. This means that there is currently 
a 2 week wait for appointments i.e. calls 
received week beginning 3/08/15 will have 
appointment for after 17/08/15. We will also no 
longer be taking debt cases where there is no 
related welfare benefit issue. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and staff can assist in 
signposting you to other sources of advice if 
necessary. 

 

Joe Giltrap  
 

Irish Folk troubadour in concert  
 

Luton Library Theatre, St Georgeõs Square, LU1 2NG 
 

Saturday 5th September  

 
Doors open 6.30pm 

 
Tickets:£12 (£10 concession) 

Call: 01582 878100 
 

www.lutonculture.com  
www.joegiltrap.com  


